Owl Creek Water District
Spring 2024 Newsletter


Fellow Customers:
The Owl Creek Water District Board would like to update you on what’s happening currently.  
· The Lead Copper Inventory and Consumer Confidence Report are both completed.  You may request an electronic copy using our District Email address OCWD17@gmail.com.  In addition, you may view both reports on our website OwlCreekWaterDistrict.com.  Paper copies of both reports are available at McCumber Well Service on Hwy 120.
· The Board has found a program that will enable us to pay by credit card.  There will be a 3% charge for using the service.  We are currently working on linking the program to our website (shown above) so that we can start paying our bills using the program through the website.  The program will be available July 1st.  Hopefully, this will make paying bills easier for everyone who’s interested.
· Once again, the Board has approved an additional water allowance of 3,000 gallons for the months of June, July, August and, adding September.  
· We still have not heard from the EPA about our competitive grant application for auto flushers and to create a loop at Missouri Breaks and from Jones Road to Hwy 120.  We will keep you informed of the outcome.
· The Hot Springs County Rural Water Joint Powers Board is progressing with the Wyoming Water Development Commission Level II study.  The JPB has provided us with an Annual Report detailing developments and actions.  You may request a copy at our District email. In addition, there will be a kickoff meeting for the study on May 22 at 5:30 at the HSC Annex Building. 
· As a final reminder, we will be having an election this fall.  We will send polling information and updates as time gets closer.  
We hope you find this information helpful to all.
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